
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you for all of the kind words I have received this week having returned to work following an 
operaƟon. It really has been great to see the children again and be back outside meeƟng parents before 
and aŌer school. I’m really grateful to Miss Cawood and the staff team for the excellent job they have 
done in my absence. 

Tomorrow we reach the end of this academic year. It has been an extremely busy year with much to 
celebrate. During this year, it has been good to see all of the children have the opportunity to take part in 
a residenƟal visit, perform in class worships for parents as well as perform in either a Christmas or 
summer producƟon. We have led four extremely well aƩended church services at All Saints Church and 
have supported a number of chariƟes including Macmillan, Hull Food Bank, Children in Need, Comic 
Relief, Save the Children, Dove House and Yorkshire Air Ambulance.  

A focus this year has been to increase our extra-curricular offer and I am proud that this year, we have 
significantly increased the number of clubs that we run. The children now have the opƟon of aƩending 
our running club, football club, netball club, Jesus and Me club and choir and all of these are provided 
free of charge. We have taken sports teams to events at South Hunsley as well as to take part in a 
Panathlon and Triathlon. We have also taken children to watch both professional cricket and netball 
matches. This wide range of opportuniƟes is available due to the dedicaƟon of our staff and I am 
extremely grateful for all that they have done for the benefit of our children.   

At the end of this week, we will be sad to say goodbye to Miss Hodgson, who has been teaching Class 3 
this year, and to Miss Pell who has been supporƟng Class 2. I wish them both well in their future careers 
and thank them for their hard work. Class 3 will be taught in September by Mr Johnson who will be 
teaching the class unƟl Mrs Bamford’s return from maternity leave. 

Tonight we will be holding our special leavers’ evening for our Year 6 children and their families ahead of 
their leaving collecƟve worship for parents at 9.15am tomorrow. The Year 6 children have worked 
extremely hard this year and leave us as confident and happy young people. We are extremely proud of 
them and wish them well as they join their secondary schools.  

I hope you have a great summer holiday with your families and friends and we look forward to seeing 
you when the children return in September. 

Richard Winks,  

Headteacher 
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                           Our School Vision: 
A Christian school at the heart of the community that we serve. 
Achieving our goals as we are guided by God’s light. 
Believing in ourselves, in each other and in God. 
Caring and nurturing all of God’s children in our school family. 
Sharing our aspirations through our exciting, enriched and inclusive curriculum. 

“Therefore encourage one another and build each other up, just as in fact you are doing.” 
1 Thessalonians 5 Verse 11 
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Living out our school values of: 

DeterminaƟon, Trust, Friendship & Respect 

  
 
 
 
 

Important Dates 
Monday 2nd September 2024 

Staff Training Day—School closed to children 
 

Tuesday 3rd September 2024 
School reopens to children 

This	Week’s	Achievements 

Congratulations	to: 

Oscar,	Sam,	Alϐie,	Edwin	&	Rowan	for their football medals!   

Ailsa	&	Hattie	for their dance trophies! 

Eleanor	for her dance medal! 

Evie	for her equestrian ribbons! 

Sienna	&	Oscar	for their football trophies! 

Lana	for her swimming badge and certiϐicate! 

A big thank you (and huge congratulations) to Oscar who 
baked a fabulous cake with our school logo on it for all the 
staff to thank them for teaching and helping 
him whilst he has been at North Cave CE 
Primary School.   

What a lovely thing to do!!  



  
 
 
 
 
 

Summer Fair—July 2024 

Message from the Friends of North Cave CE School 
Thank you for all your donaƟons and support for our annual summer fair (as 
well as throughout the rest of the school year).  We are proud to say that we 
raised £751.25 at the fair! 
We also held a summer disco.  We will update you next term on the amount 
raised as we have yet to work out the final amount raised aŌer expenses.    

As usual, we will have our tuck shop on the last day as well as a lost property 
stall to collect any missing uniform. Don’t forget to bring your money! 

Our summer fair was well attended and had various 
activities and stalls.  We had a visit from the emergency 

services as well as some friendly Llamas! 


